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APPOINTMENT OF VICE PRESIDENT FINANCE 

 

Millennium & Copthorne Hotels New Zealand Limited (MCK) is pleased to announce the appointment of 
Mr. Anand Rambhai as its new Vice President Finance.  Mr. Rambhai will be joining MCK from 4 July.  
  
Anand brings over 25 years of experience working in diverse finance and treasury roles across New 
Zealand and the United Kingdom.  Most recently Anand has served in several roles at Rakon Limited 
including as their Chief Financial Officer for 5 years.  Prior to Rakon, he held leadership roles at 
Macquarie Bank, Sony NZ, NZ Crane Group and British Telecom.    
  
MCK Managing Director Stuart Harrison said that he was looking forward to welcoming Anand to MCK in 
the coming days.  “I am very pleased that Anand will be joining our leadership team and am confident 
that there will be a seamless transition of the role over the coming weeks.  Anand’s expertise will be a 
valuable addition to MCK, helping to drive our “Revive and Thrive” strategic direction”, he said.  
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About Millennium & Copthorne Hotels New Zealand Limited 
 
Millennium & Copthorne Hotels New Zealand Limited (NZX:MCK) is the only NZX listed hotel owner – operator with 18 owned / 
leased / franchised hotels based in New Zealand under the Millennium, Grand Millennium, M Social, Copthorne and Kingsgate 
brands.  As part of the Millennium & Copthorne Hotels group, we are proud to be part of a global network of over 120 properties in 
gateway cities across Asia, Europe, North America, the Middle East and New Zealand. MCK is also the majority shareholder in land 
developer CDL Investments New Zealand Limited (NZX:CDI) and also has property interests in Australia through its Kingsgate Group 
subsidiaries including a 50% ownership interest in the Sofitel Brisbane Central through a joint venture.  
 
For more information, visit our website: www.millenniumhotels.co.nz  
 


